
p-
-| . . . .

$
MAY 2 31968

CJrolina Power and Light Company
MTTN: Mr. E. E. Utley

Senior Executive Vice President
Power Supply and Engineering

and Construction
P. O. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-325/88-16 AND 50-324/88-16

The above-subject inspection report was transmitted to you by letter. It has
come to our attention that the date was inadvertently omitted from the letter.
A dated, signed letter is enclosed. Please delete the superseded letter and
insert the corrected letter with your copy of the report.

Please contact us if you have any questions concerning the matter.

Sincerely,

%% A
Alan R. Herdt, Chief

Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

i

Enclosure:
As Stated

cc w/er.cl:
tV. W. Howe, Vice President

(G(BrunswickNuclearProjectR. Dietz, Plant General Manager

bec w/ encl:
LNRt Resident Inspector
DRS, Technical Assistant
Document Control Desk
State of North Carolina
H. L. Whitener, RII
B. B. Desai, RII
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